
-----Original Message----- 
From: Hikin Man [mailto:hknman1@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 10:47 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Amending Regulations 5 & 6 
 
Doug Szenher 
ADEQ  - Public Outreach Division 
5301 Northshore Dr. 
North Little Rock, AR, 72118 
 
From: Eddie Vollman 
Date:  June 23, 2014 
To: Reg - Comment 
Subject: Amending Regulations 5 & 6  
 
I am in support of third party intervention to amend Regulations 5 & 6 and the banning of the CAFOs in 
the watershed of the Buffalo River.  
 
From the medium and large scale hog farms, I am concerned that residues of the excrement from the 
thousands of pigs will make its way to the Buffalo River via gravity flow thru the nooks and crannies of 
the karst geology of the region. Microorganisms that are harmful to people can use the excrement as a 
nutritional source to expand their numbers. If the water quality in the Buffalo River were reduced, it 
could have a negative economic impact on the tourism of people who spend money on their visits to the 
river.  
 
My family & I have enjoyed paddling & hiking along the Buffalo. We sure would not like to see its water 
quality diminished. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Eddie Vollman 
2317 Gunpowder Rd. 
Little Rock, AR 72207  
 


